
  

  
  

 

  

 

 

  

Further to the communication you received yesterday we would like to notify you of further 
schedule changes to the Cathay Pacific and Cathay Dragon networks. In addition to the 
changes announced to our mainland China network, the following passenger destinations will 
be temporarily suspended until 28 March 2020: 

Destination Suspension 

Effective Date 
February March 

Italy 
Rome 1 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Milan 1 Feb 2020 Suspended 3 flights per week 

Korea Jeju 9 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Philippines 
Clark 10 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Davao 11 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

United States 
Newark 10 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Washington DC 14 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Taiwan 
Taichung 13 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Kaohsiung 13 Feb 2020 Suspended 3 flights per week 

United Kingdom London Gatwick 17 Feb 2020 Suspended Suspended 

Maldives Male 1 Mar 2020 4 flights per week Suspended 

 

Please note the situation remains fluid and we continue to review our network in line with 

observed market demand. In addition to these suspensions, frequencies to a number of other 

destinations will be reduced. Our latest published flight schedule is available under the “Check 

Flight Availability” section on the Cathay Pacific Cargo homepage. This is updated regularly 

as the situation evolves and new schedules are published. We apologise for the disruption and 

uncertainty caused and will communicate a consolidated version of our schedule and frequency 

changes shortly on www.cathaypacificcargo.com. 

 

As of this moment, our freighter flights are expected to operate as per our schedule and we 

remain committed to serving your needs. Our sales teams remain at your disposal to discuss 

cargo inquiries, including charter requests of both freighter and passenger belly flights. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Cathay Pacific Cargo 
 

  

If you do not wish to receive these emails in future, please click here  

 www.cathaypacificcargo.com 
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